
w w w . b a n c o m o c . m zPOR UM METICAL ESTÁVEL E UM SISTEMA FINANCEIRO SÓLIDO E INCLUSIVO
FOR METICAL STABILITY AND A SOUND AND INCLUSIVE FINANCIAL SYSTEM

Maputo, April 22, 2025

The revision of Notice No. 6/GBM/2015, dated December 31, is currently 

underway. This Notice sets out the measures for the protection of 

customer funds received in exchange for mobile money (trust 

accounts), with the aim of enhancing control and security mechanisms 

for such funds, as well as allowing for the application of the corresponding 

interest.

In light of the matter’s importance, particularly for the payment system, 

it is essential to ensure alignment and engagement with all stakeholders in 

the �nancial system. 

To this end, the Banco de Moçambique calls on all interested parties to 

contribute to the public consultation on the revision of this Notice until 

May 8, 2025, by making comments or suggestions to the document. 

The revised version and the inputs’ matrix thereof are available on the 

link below. 

Please send any comments or suggestions to: DRL_DIRE@bancomoc.mz.

PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE PROPOSED

REVISION OF NOTICE No. 6/GBM/2015, OF DECEMBER 31


